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Dear SirfMadam,

| am the owner in residence at 1 Nelson Parade, Hunters Hill. My family - wife Rowena Millward,
- and two year old daughter. Charlotte Morgan - also live on the property.

We are very concerned with the conflicting reports recéntly highlighted through the media, and
also through Hunters Hill Council, and would ask that immediate action is taken to:

a) clarify the situation 2

b) remedy the situation

. We trust that this will be the outcome of the inquiry

David E. Morgan



